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Wednesday 14™ May 2014

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 22" May 2014, Year 5 has been invited to take part in a Kwik Cricket Festival at Ken
Stimpson School. The Festival will take place during school from 9.30am — 12.00pm. Children will
be transported to and from Ken Stimpson in a mini-bus.

This is an addition sporting opportunity, which promises to be a worthwhile experience for our
Year 5 children. Thank you for your continued support in delivering a range of broad experiences

for our children.

Please ensure that your child has the correct indoor PE kit (white t-shirts and black shorts), trainers
and a water bottle in school on this day.

Could you please fill in the permission slip below and return it by Monday 19" May 2014.

Yours sincerely

Miss Miller Mrs D Reynolds

Year 5 Teacher Head Teacher

Kwik Cricket Festival — Year 5 Thursday 22" May 2014

I give permission for my child to take part in the Ken Stimpson

Kwik Cricket Festival.

Please write any medical conditions have your child has:

Name of Parent/Carer: Date:
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